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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 8 – Wednesday 22nd June 2022 
 

Another week of beautiful weather and once again it has been lovely to see the grounds being so well used.  We 

are keeping our fingers crossed for good weather for the Summer Fair on Friday. 

 

Next week sees the start of the Mayfield Bake-Off with all children in year 3 and 4 participating in the first round.  

The following week will be the turn of year 5 and 6.  From these groups semi-finalists are selected and then the 

grand final will take place in the pen-ultimate week of the summer term.  All ingredients are provided by school.  

Currently Mrs Stepney has accepted the challenge of baking with 240 children, but if there are any volunteers 

willing to join her then please do get in touch! 

 

Have a good week. 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

Class Photo 

Orders 

 

Thank you to Judith Greenwood, one of our governors, and Holly Wellaway for taking all 

the class photos.  We have now chosen three photos for each class; two formal and one 

silly (option 2) and these are on display in the classroom windows for you to see.   

Prints are 10” x 8” and cost £3.00 each. 

 

Please order and pay by ParentPay by Midday on Friday 1st July, making clear in the 

notes which print(s) you would like and how many copies of each.   

 

As you will appreciate, we are working to a tight deadline to get this done before the end 

of term and late orders will not be accepted. 

 

If you do not have ParentPay account login details please ask the office/email Kate Challis 

at kchallis@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  

PTA Summer 

Fair Class 

Hampers 

 

A final reminder for donations to the Class Hampers, please donate a gift item to help fill 

each class hamper, such as bottles, yummy food treats, chocolates or little gifts – anything 

you would love to win yourself. 

 

Please send donation and purchased raffle tickets to the office by TOMORROW (23rd 

June) 

 

More will be on sale at the fair at £1 each or 3 for £2 

 

Succulents 

 

Agnes, the school gardener is organising a plant stall for the 

Summer Fair and has requested some small succulents like 

Sempervivums for the Summer for children to plant. 

 

Any succulent plant donation is welcome. 
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Mayfield Fun Run 

- The Results! 

 

A huge thanks again to everyone for making the Mayfield Fun Run so much fun and such a 

success! Together we raised £854.50. Your enthusiasm and support for these events is 

always valued and appreciated. We will send information on how the money will be spent 

in our newsletter at the end of term.  A special shout out to Alex C, Charlotte B, 

Lucia R and Bailey, Benji, Tellis and Giang (first girl) for finishing in the top 3 in the 

1k and 3 k respectively. 

Huge thanks to Chesterton for allowing us to use their grounds and pavilion and to the fab 

sports leaders.  If you still have any outstanding sponsorship money, please hand it in to the 

office. 

Bake Sale Results A massive THANK YOU to the whole of Year 4 (including the teachers) for their help and 

wonderful donations towards the year 4 bake sale last Friday. Their efforts managed to 

raise a wonderful £249! 

 

The Grand 

Summer Fair - 

Friday 24th June, 

3.15pm – 6pm 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone at the Summer Fair on Friday after school 

until 6pm.   

 

Thank you for all the donations we have received so far.  You can still help… 

 

…ON THE DAY 

Sign up to help on your class stall (your class teachers will let you know how to do this). 

Or please sign up help on the day with prepping, setting up and clearing away: 

https://volunteersignup.org/Q9MP8 

 

GAZEBOS 

Do you have a gazebo that you could lend us for the fair? Please email: 

pta@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk 

 

All money raised will be spent wisely for all of our children to benefit from. 

Please support our school in any way you can! 

 

We do hope you’ll come along to join us for all the fun of the fair. Bring a picnic blanket. 

Stay and relax. We look forward to seeing you there!  

 

BBQ & SPORTS 

Fun Day 

 

Chinese Families Together (CFT) is going to hold an event at Mayfield Primary School on 

Saturday, 25 June between 4pm and 8pm.  Anyone from Mayfield or neighbourhood is 

welcome to join on the day. 

 

Bungee trampoline, bouncy castle and other games have been hired for the event.  

 

Tickets can be purchased on the day for £5.  Entry by 6pm at the latest. 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 24th June Summer Fair, after school  

Friday 8th July Year 5 Bake Sale 

Monday 11th July Bags2School 

Thursday 14th July Sports Day – details to follow 
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